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Obituary

We regret to announce the death of Professor Irina Tareyeva on April 20,
2001. She was for many years on the Editorial Board of Nephron and, despite
various difficulties due to the Cold War, managed to continue with high-quali-
ty work and was a wise advisor to the editors-in-chief of Nephron.
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